
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A message from Cynthia Bourgeault: 

 

 

November 10, 2015 

 

 

Dear members and friends of The Contemplative Society, 

 

In this time of great change, The Contemplative Society has real, on-the-ground work to do 

in preparing the next generation of teachers and learners. And we need your help. 

 

From the start, The Contemplative Society has been a pioneer, setting new benchmarks in 

contemplative networking (in particular, providing resources for both Centering Prayer and 

Christian Meditation), strong and imaginative encouragement of local leadership and 

upcoming teachers, and a website that is simply unparalleled in its elegance and serviceability. 

My work would be lost without it.  

 

TCS is probably also the only contemplative group in North America pioneering 

international and regional programming as well – a treasure shared and supported by members 

all over the world. 

 

I heartily encourage you to donate to The Contemplative Society today – whether that 

means your first donation, or an increase in your current contribution, every gift supports our 

pioneering work. 

 

With much love and appreciation, 

 

 

Cynthia 
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